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Comments: I am very concerned that the Stibnite Gold Project will put the Frank Church-River of No Return

Wilderness at risk and the East Fork of the South Fork of the Salmon River. This will negatively impact species

already endangered including salmon, steelhead, and bull trout.

 

Road construction and mining will be cause very negative effects on the River of No Return Wilderness. This

Wilderness should not be so challenged by noise and disturbance of wildlife and lowering the quality of the

naturally running waters.

 

I urge the Forest Service to  deny the permit for Perpetua Resource's Stibnite Gold Project and require Perpetua

to finish cleaning up the mine site.

 

Thank you.


